
Dr. Richard Kent, Rumford, ME.
Please re-open the Rumford Falls walking and fitness trail by the 
waterfall dam across from the power station. Brookfield Power put a fence 
up to block the walking trail in violation of the community recreation 
clause in their license. Such a change would be beneficial to our 
community and, perhaps, offer yet another attraction for visitors. Thank 
you for your thoughtful consideration. 

Sincerely,
Dr. Richard Kent 

20200518-5003 FERC PDF (Unofficial) 5/16/2020 10:44:26 AM



Document Content(s)

97464.TXT.............................................................1-1

20200518-5003 FERC PDF (Unofficial) 5/16/2020 10:44:26 AM


	97464.TXT
	Document Content(s)

